City Attorney's Communication #2022-07
October 5, 2021

TO: Gene Zamoski, Information Technologies Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Service Contract No. 1133
Miller Electric Company

As requested in your memorandum dated October 4, 2021, I.T. Memo No. 22-01, I have prepared and
attached the following captioned ordinance.

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE SERVICE CONTRACT NO. 1133 BETWEEN
THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND MILLER
ELECTRIC COMPANY, TO PROVIDE PREVENTATIVE
MAINTENANCE SERVICES FOR THE CITY’S GENETEC
SECURITY CENTER SYSTEM; PROVIDING FOR
SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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